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Research	Participants	Needed!	
	
We	are	Drs.	Jon	Henner	and	Dr.	M.	Natasha	Kordus.	Dr.	Henner	is	an	
assistant	professor	at	the	University	of	North	Carolina,	Greenboro.	Dr.	
Natasha	Kordus	is	the	supervisor	of	Assessment	and	CDERC	from	the	
California	School	for	the	Deaf,	Riverside.	We	are	looking	for	
professionals	who	regularly	assess	deaf	and	hard	of	hearing	children	for	
language	deprivation	or	learning	disabilities	to	take	a	survey.	The	
survey	has	73	questions	which	focus	on	demographic	information,	and	
personal	insights	about	ASL,	deaf	culture,	learning	disabilities,	and	
assessment	use	with	deaf	and	hard	of	hearing	populations.	The	goal	of	
the	survey	is	to	collect	information	on	who,	what,	and	how	the	field	
gathers	information	on	deaf	and	hard	of	hearing	children	who	may	
have,	or	have	a	learning	disability.		This	survey	will	take	approximately	
15	minutes	of	your	time.		We	really	appreciate	your	time.	
		
To	participate	in	this	survey,	please	click	the	following	
link:	https://uncg.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3Wa4SajytBGpsod	

	


